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From: Clive Parker [ ]  

Sent: Thursday, 28 June 2018 5:38 p.m. 

To: Corporate Law 

Subject: Directors address publicly listed - NO 

 

Sir 

 

NO ! There is insufficient reason to publicly disclose private residential address’s for Directors. 

 

Would the same apply to Heads of Government Departments etc ? 

 

No. it would be an unnecessary invasion of privacy . 

 

 

 

Regards 

Clive Parker 

Latitude 10 Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


